
Cumarsáide agus Gnóthaí Poiblí     
FSS Bhaile Átha Cliath agus an Oirthuaiscirt 

Communications and Public Affairs  dublinnortheast.hse.ie 
HSE Dublin and North East 

By email to: roderic.ogorman@oireachtas.ie 

29th July 2025 

Mr. Roderic O’Gorman T.D. 
Dáil Éireann,  
Leinster House,  
Kildare Street,  
Dublin 2. 

Re: Parliamentary Question 39213/25 “To ask the Minister for Health the number of 
patients that have been admitted to Connolly Hospital Blanchardstown for more than 42 
continuous days or more in 2024 and to date in 2025, in tabular form.” 

Dear Deputy O’Gorman, 

HSE Dublin and North East has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 
above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 
Having reviewed the matter, the following outlines the position.  

The table below illustrates the number of patients per month that were discharged from 
Connolly Hospital for 2024 and YTD (23/07/2025) whose length of stay was 42 days or 
greater within the hospital.  

2024 Jan Feb Mar Apr May Jun Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Total 

Discharges 46 43 48 44 62 38 54 29 46 46 36 43 535 

2025 Jan Feb Mar Apr May Jun Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec Total 
YTD 

Discharges 52 38 42 52 39 35 35 N/A N/A N/A N/A N/A 293 

I trust this information is of assistance to you. 

Yours sincerely, 

______________________________ 
Stephanie Dunne 
Communications and Public Affairs Manager 
HSE Dublin and North East  
HospitalComms.dne@hse.ie 
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